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Dear Parents, 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to each of you for enthusiastically participating in the yoga 

session organized for our beloved parents of classes 3 to 5 on the occasion of International 

Yoga Day. Your active involvement made the event truly special and memorable. 

We are delighted to share with you a few glimpses of the event, capturing moments of 

serenity and wellness. Your presence and dedication to health and mindfulness have set a 

wonderful example for our students. 

Once again, thank you for making the yoga session a resounding success. We look forward 

to more such enriching experiences together. 

 

With warm regards, 

RKLGIS 

 


